Collegiate 4-H Comes to UK
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Collegiate 4-H is an opportunity for students to maintain their involvement in the 4-H program by participating in service activities and maintaining social interactions with old friends. 4-Her’s who attend the University of Kentucky will now have the opportunity to continue these friendships with the formation of the UK Collegiate 4-H Club.


Currently at UK there are many past 4-H members, including several state teen council delegates along with both past and current state officers. The establishment of the collegiate chapter will allow these 4-Her’s to continue past friendships and create new ones. Participating in the collegiate 4-H program also helps these students develop a life-long commitment to community involvement and service. 


Collegiate 4-H began at Oklahoma State University as a way for past club members to keep in touch. Over the years, it has developed into a national organization with clubs at colleges and universities from Washington to West Virginia. With the establishment of the UK chapter, Kentucky’s 4-Her’s will be able to connect not only on campus, but also on a national level with students who share the same dedication to the organization.

Planned activities for the club include monthly meetings, along with eventual service projects. Club members are also planning social gatherings to keep the club fun. Attendance was high at the first two meetings that have been held.


The UK chapter plans to become an officially recognized club, sanctioned by the National Collegiate 4-H Organization.


UK students who want to reconnect with the 4-H roots by joining the club can contact Mark Mains at 859-257-5961 or mark.mains@uky.edu.


For more information on 4-H programs, contact the (County Name) Cooperative Extension Service. Educational programs of the Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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